MCGILL UNIVERSITY,
MONTREAL.

PRYSIOLOGICAL LABORATORY.

Biological Building. 2th March 1927.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I wish to thank you for sending the pamphlet containing
the Evidence of Lord Justice Fletcher Moulton before the Royal
Commission on Vivisection, 1907, I have forwarded it to

Bishop Farthing, with the request that he return it when he has

had an opportunity of looking 1t over. So soon ag I get it

back, I shall send 1% you.

sincerely,

Sir Arthur Currie, X.C.H.G.,
Prineipal, MceGill University.




